Buckingham Estates Homes Association
Report of Special Meeting, June 18th, 2022

The special meeting was held per notice at the Overland Trail Elementary School Cafeteria. 
Board Members Bolin, Hoffman, Kennedy and Browning present. Board president Miller was unable to attend.
Vice President Bolin called the meeting to order at 9:15 am. Treasurer Kennedy reported that 74 households were present, either in person or by proxy. The required quorum of 80 households (2/3 of 120 owners in the subdivision) not being met, no business was conducted and the special meeting was adjourned.

Bruce Hoffman, Board Secretary
